
 
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting Minutes (DRAFT) 

June 15, 2017 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:11pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Mark Yoshinaka  
Men’s VP: Steve Doi (NP) 
Women’s VP: Lynette Handa 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  TBD, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Steve Doi (NP) 
                                   Betty Fujii 
                                   Vince Itatani 
                                   
 

Nisei Juniors      Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                   
Ozzies Mixed Trios       Tammy Ohta 
 

Review of Minutes 
Motion by Ken, Second by Naomi 
 
Treasurers Report 
Banquet Ticket sales deposits, entries deposit Senior NT and prize checks paid for Senior NT 
Tournament. Review of Tournament Financial Results for Senior No-Tap Team event, net profit 
$1100.85. 
Current Account Balances as of 5/31/17: Association Acct. $9372.70 Tournament Acct. 
$16217.64, JANBA Acct. $6410.00 (no change), Total for all accounts $32000.34 
Motion by Vince, Second by Tammy 
 
Nisei Juniors 
City Tournament results pending, few bowlers did well. Yosh talked about next season and 
number of bowlers.  
 
Old Business 
Men’s VP for upcoming term, Steve Doi. Yosh brought up discussion on designating Men’s and 
Women’s VP titles. Consider changing to First and Second VP or remove descriptor altogether. 
 
Banquet recap Yosh provided review of charges, actual charge very close to pre-ordered 
number. Discussed 2018 date will try for May 26th. Price per dinner item was same as last year. 
Will consider dessert options for next year, no free ice cream. 
 
Senior Nationals held on June 10-11 scoring pace was good. Ran smoothly, thanks to all those 
who helped. 
 
 
 



New Business 
Fuzzy Shimada Tournament, Mark brought up schedule and wants to use same entry times, but 
wants to eliminate late squad on Saturday and considering adding 3rd squad on Sunday. 
Discussed lane pattern options. Entry Fee will be the same as last year. Mark will finalize in time 
for Reno tournament and hand out. 
 
Lindsey brought up sponsorship for PBA Regional Tony Reyes Doubles event 
 
Action Items: 
None 
 
Next meeting: 
Thursday, August 17, 2017 at 7:00pm at 4th Street Bowl 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dale seconded by Lynette. 

 

Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


